
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Tom Venus"
Cc: Couch, Shannon L. (URS); "Matt Herrick"
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case RO307, Former BP STation #402
Date: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 1:31:00 PM

Hi Tom:
 
Thanks for taking the time today to discuss the Work Plan for Monitoring Well Installation and
Vapor Intrusion Assessment dated October 31, 2012 prepared on behalf of Atlantic Richfield
Company by Broadbent. Please revise and resubmit the workplan to address the items discussed
including:
 

·         Rational and justification for  proposed location of six groundwater monitoring wells –
changes in groundwater flow gradient, access issues, plume delineation, etc. (reference
March 7, 2005 proposed locations)

·         Rationale and justification for proposed groundwater monitoring well screen intervals –
purpose of monitoring (gravel aquifer, clay layers, water table fluctuations, etc). As
discussed please consider use of short screen intervals so as to be representative of depth
discrete groundwater conditions

·         Additional detail on previous attempts to locate monitoring wells MW-1, MW-2 and MW-3
and proposed steps to locate/abandon prior to site closure

·         Discussion and reference regarding proposal to collect soil samples at 2 foot intervals until
the groundwater table is encountered (but not collect saturated soil samples)

·         Revised figures
 
As discussed today, please give me a call prior to re-submittal to discuss the revised approach.
 
Regards,
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 11:06 AM
To: 'Tom Venus'
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO307, Former BP STation #402
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Hi Tom:
 
I have attached files with some figures, tables, and other historic records I would like to discuss
with you that are relevant to the proposed scope of work in the Work Plan for Monitoring Well
Installation and Vapor Intrusion Assessment dated October 31, 2012. Please call to discuss.
 
Regards
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

file:////c/dilan.roe@acgov.org
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm























































	DIR_L_2013-01-02
	ALL
	WP Directive Ltrs
	Exc and Backfill
	GW Gradient Changes
	GW Gradients
	GW Plume
	Soil Data


